
You’re invited!
Ward County Connector

Open House

www.wardcountyconnector.com

When:

Where:

Thursday, May 19, 2022
10:30-11:30 a.m.
2-3 p.m.
5:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m.

North Central Research  
Extension Center
5400 US-83, Minot, ND 58701



3168 41st St S #2, Fargo, ND 58104

The North Dakota Department of Transportation 
along with Ward County are examining a potential 
roadway connection south of Minot. Please join us 
for an open house to learn more about the project 
and provide input on potential roadway alternatives.

Questions? Contact the public involvement lead Jim 
Mertz at james.mertz@bolton-menk.com.

Can’t make it? Visit the website to provide 
your input and learn how to stay involved.
wardcountyconnector.com


